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�������New year and Pongal wishes to all readers from Sanghamitra team. We 
are so glad that many of you liked the previous issue. Thanks for tons of 
mails regarding the cover page. There is beauty all around us and that is 
what we tried to capture. We are trying our best to bring nice content for 
you. With few more helping hands it is going to be little easy. If you wish to 
extend your hand, please send mail to susri@sanghamitra.org. 
 

        Thanks for your complements for Medhavadhanam article in NRI page. 
Most of you might have taken new resolutions in this new year. Hope you 
fulfill those and progress in this year. Sanghamitra is dedicated to service 
this year. It is taking up few more new projects specially spreading 
knowledge about vedic literature; supporting one or more families by 
providing food, clothing, books for students on need basis within it’s 
capability. If you wish to join hands, you can contact sanghamitra by phone 
or e-mail at your convenience. Together we can make difference! 
 
        This time cover page is about ‘Rangavalli’ and the significance of it can 
be read in the cover_story. Introduced Jokes (Smile if you wish!) in this 
issue. Hope you like it.  
 
        Received mails asking for the coverage of Kannada, Tamil and Gujarati 
programs. We are interested in publishing those articles also if some one 
sends us the coverage in word format. Thank you all for your suggestions. 
 
       Once again wishing you all a happy, prosperous, healthy New Year 
2008. Let us meet again in the next issue in the first week of April. 
 
 
 
                                                                                -Sanghamitra Team. 
 
 
 
 
�

asr
�
Foreword
�
�������New year and Pongal wishes to all readers from Sanghamitra team. We
are so glad that many of you liked the previous issue. Thanks for tons of
mails regarding the cover page. There is beauty all around us and that is
what we tried to capture. We are trying our best to bring nice content for
you. With few more helping hands it is going to be little easy. If you wish to
extend your hand, please send mail to susri@sanghamitra.org.
Thanks for your complements for Medhavadhanam article in NRI page.
Most of you might have taken new resolutions in this new year. Hope you
fulfill those and progress in this year. Sanghamitra is dedicated to service
this year. It is taking up few more new projects specially spreading
knowledge about vedic literature; supporting one or more families by
providing food, clothing, books for students on need basis within it’s
capability. If you wish to join hands, you can contact sanghamitra by phone
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